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Dear Resident,

We are writing to acknowledge the concerns raised by South Park Crescent
residents regarding the ongoing antisocial behaviour in your area. We are
truly sorry to hear about the distress this is causing and want to reassure you
that we are doing all we can to tackle these issues and support the
community.

As soon as we were made aware of the situation, we contacted the local police
team. Since these issues, particularly drug-related activity, noise, and
antisocial behaviour, fall under police responsibility, they are best placed to
respond. We encourage you to report any incidents directly to the police by
calling 999 for emergencies.

Additionally, Redbridge Council has an online Report It function where you can
report a variety of issues, including crime and antisocial behaviour. You can
access this service at: www.redbridge.gov.uk/report-it.

For your reference, the contact details for the Mayfield Safer Neighbourhood
Team are: mayfield.snt@met.police.uk.

The Mayfield Safer Neighbourhood Team holds regular briefings with local
residents to provide updates and address community concerns. Please visit
their Twitter/X page @MPSMayfield for details on upcoming dates, times, and
venues.

We greatly appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work together
with the police to ensure a safer, more peaceful neighbourhood.

Yours sincerely,
Your Mayfield Ward Councillors
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